
 

  

 

 

Parking – please read carefully 
 
For lessons up to 5.00pm - Monday to Thursday only  
 
Goodall Guitar School students may use the Prince of Wales Pub Car Park in Rectory Road 
(marked on the map below). 
 
• You will need to put a sign on your dashboard saying Goodall Guitar School, and  
• you will need to leave their car park by 5.15pm 
• Their customers or events take priority 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You may use the pub car park after 5.15pm if you purchase something from the pub. 
 
 
 
 
 
For lessons from 5pm onwards on weekdays & anytime Saturdays 
 
Goodall Guitar School students may use the school’s car park IF THERE IS SPACE. (Access 
from 4.45pm for a 5pm lesson). 
 
 
• Please be aware that students don’t have priority, you may need to use Street Parking. 
• The car park is tight and maneuvering is tricky 
• Please do not block anyone in 
• Be prepared if you park here you may be required to move your vehicle during a lesson 
• You may get blocked in 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


